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PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF THORNTON, IOWA
Notice is hereby given that the 

Board of Adjustment of the City of 
Thornton, Iowa will conduct a pub-
lic hearing on the building permit/
variance application submitted by 
John Robbins. Said hearing will be 
held on May 17, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. 
at the Thornton City Hall, Thornton, 
Iowa at which time arguments for or 
against variances will be heard and 
considered.

Comments, oral, or written may 
be submitted to the City Clerk prior 
to the public hearing. Any comments 
received will be included in the min-
utes of the public hearing as part of 
the permanent record.

Megan Hobscheidt
Thornton City Clerk


